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Attention: Diana Mitchell 

Dear Ms Mitchell 
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19 JUN 2017 
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II 
Planning Update — Proposed Beryl Solar Farm 

Thank you for your letter 31 March 2017 requesting Transport for NSW (TfNSW) review 
and comment on the Environmental Impact Statement for the subject development. 
Please note that Roads and Maritime Services (RMS) will provide a separate response. 

TfNSW have reviewed the documentation supplied in support of the above proposal and 
have no further comment at this stage of the planning process. 

Thank you again for requesting TfNSW comment on this proposal. If you have any 
further questions, Mr Lee Farrell, Transport Planner at TfNSW, would be pleased to take 
your call on (02) 8202 2944. I hope this has been of assistance. 

Yours sincerely 
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Mark Ozinga 
Prncipal Manager, Land Use Planning and Development 
Fteight, Strategy and Planning Division 
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